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From: Simon Griffiths 
Sent: 10 January 2023 15:47
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Planning jbjection (Exmo_04a, Lymp_09, Lymp_10, Lymp_14)

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

Dear Planning Office, 
 
I object strongly to the inclusion of the sites to the North East of Exmouth (Exmo_04a, Lymp_09, Lymp_10, 
Lymp_14) in the Local Plan which are not sustainable. Instead plans to build a new community in the area north of 
Hill Barton should be better considered and this must be controlled by EDDC and not developers. This would have a 
much better chance of delivering the correct mix of housing and employment that East Devon needs. 
 
The local infrastructure is already overloaded, especially the A376 and local village schools, and this will only get 
worse as the impact of the Goodmores Farm development continues. 
 
Please register my objection. 
 
Kind regards, 
Simon Griffiths 
 

 
 


